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Information about Bus Passes 2019/20 
Stagecoach Annual ticket costs - £655 (buy online at www.stagecoachbus.com) 
This allows unlimited travel on all Stagecoach buses and you can pay in two 
instalments: 
£328 due in September 
£328 due in December  
 
We also offer six half termly bus passes, see payment details below: 
 
First payment due September - £110 
Followed by 5 payments, due beginning of each half term - £109 
 
Bus passes are only valid per half term and have to be applied for through 
Student Services. 
 
Travelling From Information 
Aldershot Route 1 - buses run every 10 minutes from Aldershot bus 

station to College. 
Aldershot/Weybourne Route 19/1 - will take you to Aldershot bus station where 

you change on to Route 1 which will bring you to College. 
Ash/Ash Vale Route 3/1 - runs from Ash Vale train station to Frimley.  

Connect to Route 1 to come to College.  
Camberley Route 1 - runs every 10 minutes between Camberley train 

station and College.  Students travelling from the 
Heatherside area can use the Route 2 service. 

Chobham Route 417 – there is one service to College in the morning 
and then one returning at the end of the College day. 

Crondall Route 410 - This service only operates in the morning and 
at the end of the College day during term time. 

Crowthorne Route 494 – There is one service to College in the morning 
and then one returning at the end of the College day. 

Elvetham Heath Route 409 – This service leaves the Heath from Ulric House 
in the morning and there is one return service at the end 
of the College day. During the day Route 10 buses run to 
Fleet train station. 
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Farnham Routes 404/405 – these services offer various options to 
travel into College throughout the morning and again at 
the end of College.  There is also a lunchtime service. 

Finchampstead Route 406 - this service begins at California Rate Payers 
Hall, travels through Finchamptead, Fleet Hill, Eversley 
Lower Common and Eversley Cross through to College. 

Fleet Routes 409/410/10 – these services offer various options 
to travel in to College in the morning and again at the end 
of the day. 

Frogmore Route 406/408/494 – these services run directly to College 
in the morning and departs at various times during the 
afternoon. 

Hartley Wintney Route 408 - this service runs directly to College in the 
morning and one returning at the end of the College day. 

Sandhurst Route 494 – there is one service to College in the morning 
and then one returning at the end of the College day. 

Wrecclesham Route 404/405 – these services offer two time options in 
the morning, plus a lunchtime service and has two 
departure times in the afternoon. 

Yateley Route 406/408 – these services offer various options to 
travel to College in the morning and depart at various 
times in the afternoon. 

 

Please note that all routes are subject to change.  For more detailed information please 
visit www.stagecoachbus.com. 


